
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
BENNETT EXPLOSIVES, INC. has made application for a permit to possess blasting 
explosives within the corporate limits of the City of Dyersville, Iowa. 
 
 
BENNETT EXPLOSIVES, INC. is in compliance with Code of Ordinances Chapter 
127.03 requirements. 
 
 
BENNETT EXPLOSIVES, INC. has filed with the City Council: 
 
 1.  A copy of Application for Permit to Use Explosives within the State of Iowa.   
      (Form required by Chapter 101A Code of Iowa). 
 
 2.  Surety bond in the amount of $10,000.00. 
 
 3.  Certificate of Insurance has been filed with the City of Dyersville. 
 
 4.  Verification of direct supervision of blasting. 
 
 
Having fulfilled the requirements of the Code of Ordinance Chapter 127.03, the City 
Council hereby authorized the issuance of a blasting permit, which shall be good from 
June 1, 2023 through June 30, 2023. 
 
Approved by the City Council of the City of Dyersville, Iowa this 15th day of May, 
2023. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Sandy 
 
Bennet Explosives Inc. would like to request a Blas�ng Permit from the City of Dyersville Ia. for the  
Month of June 2023. 
 
Thank you    

  

Mike Cole  
General Manager | Bennett Explosives  

 

 1951 210th Street, Manchester, IA 52057  
 563-927-4062  319-551-9955  
 mcole@bennettexplosives.com  
 www.quicksupplyco.com 
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